
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 We hope you and your child are having a wonderful summer! September will be here before 
you know it and, with it, another year of academic and social growth for your child.  In order to prepare 
your child for third grade, please have the following items packed in his or her backpack on the first day 
of school: 

 regular-sized pencil box to hold supplies 
 1 box of 24 small crayons 
 1 box of colored pencils 
 1 box of #2 pencils  
 5 glue sticks           
 1 pack of dry erase markers (we use these A LOT!) 
 1 pair of child scissors 
 1 composition notebook 
 a few erasers 
 a pack of loose-leaf paper  
 One PLASTIC, not paper, folder with the 3 prong feature (so we can insert hole punched 

papers). This will be used as a take home folder; they need to be plastic so they will last.  
 One 1 ½ inch binders 

 

Please label all supplies with your child’s name. If you have any problems getting any of these 
supplies, please notify your child’s teacher the first week of school. These are supplies meant to get your 
child off to a good start. Letters will be going home, periodically, throughout the year to address 
additional materials, as needed. If you have any questions or concerns, please call the main office at 341-

2400 or email your child’s teacher.  We are looking forward to meeting all parents 
at Open House! 

         Sincerely, 

3rd grade teachers 
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